
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Sabbath, December 11, 2021

Today's Greeter: Anne O'Donnell

Winston-Salem First 
Seventh-day Adventist Church

Welcome to our Church!
It is our hope and prayer that you will experience the love, joy and
presence of our Lord, Jesus Christ, through the Word, worship and
praise as you join us today.

If you are new to our congregation, we'd be honored if you would
fill out the welcome card located in the pew in front of you and let
us know how we can be of assistance.

PASTOR: Justin Howard (336) 979-2258; 
jhoward@carolinasda.org 

TREASURER: Rodney Worley (336) 830-2365; 
rworley@tullockmanagement.com

CLERK: Olivia Butner (336) 705-7603; 
odsbentley@aol.com

BULLETIN: Anne O'Donnell (336) 577-6382; 
wsfirstsdachurchbulletin@gmail.com

CHURCH WEBSITE: www.wsfirstsda.org

For more information about our online classes and meetings, 
please visit our website at www.wsfirstsda.org.

NOTES:

Carol Freeman, from the Kernersville Church, passed away on 
December 4.  There will be a Celebration of Life Service tonight at 
5:00 at the Kernersville SDA Church.



PRAYER REQUESTS
Welcome and Invocation Pastor Justin Howard

Opening Hymn #122

Worship through Giving Mishael Muze

Baptism Sade McEachin

ANNOUNCEMENTS Children's Story Abby Maddix

Congregational Prayer Mishael Muze

Special Music Edna Matinde

The Spoken Word Pastor Justin Howard

Closing Hymn #86

Sabbath School Classes Start at 9:30 am

Adult Class Sanctuary
Earliteen/Youth (13+) next to Pastor's Study
Juniors (10–12) Gym Classroom
Primary (7–9) Primary Classroom
Cradle Roll/Kindergarten (0–6) Cradle Roll Classroom

Budget Rec'd Over/Under
Last Week
Church Budget $1,800.00 $1,337.00 ($463.00)
TCA $1,297.75 $500.00 ($797.75)

 2021 Year-to-Date
Church Budget $88,200.00 $86,403.07 ($1,796.93)
TCA $62,292.00 $56,336.00 ($5,956.00)

This week's offering: Adventist Community Services

Today 5:05 PM

Next Friday 5:07 PM

THE CHURCH AT STUDY

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP

GENEROUS LIVING

SUNSET CALENDAR

Children Strong in the Lord

How Great Thou Art
Luke 2:40

      Hark! The Herald Angels Sing

We are collecting food items to be distributed by the South Fork
Elementary School to needy families each week. Please leave your
donations on the table in the Primary room. See the website for a
list of items needed.

Our Outreach Ministry Team is now collecting items for care
packages to be distributed to the homeless on Dec. 25. Please
see the church website for a list of the items needed.

Don't forget to join us for Prayer Meeting this week, at 6 pm on
Wednesday. This week we will discuss chapter 10 of
Understanding Daniel and Revelation. Look for the Zoom link in
the email from Pastor H.

The Christmas Choir will be rehearsing after church today.

The CHIP program (Complete Health Improvement Program) is
starting in a few weeks! If you would like to volunteer to help in
this ministry, please contact Ana Howard.

The Pathfinders Induction Ceremony will be tonight at 5 pm!
Please plan to attend and support our Pathfinders.

December 18, 5:00 (sharp). All are invited to join in a prayer
session of fellowship and praise in our Family Life Center, then
singing Christmas Carols at the Chick-Fil-A on Peace Haven Road
(6:00 pm). Dress for the cold, we will be singing outside.

Welcome to Kelly Riley, Director of Foster Home Licensing &
Training at Crossnore Communities for Children.

Tri-City Academy mortgage, that we would not lose heart in our 
efforts to pay it off.

Shawn and Chad, two young men struggling with addiction 
issues.

Please send prayer requests to 
WSFirstSDAChurchBulletin@gmail.com

Ways to return your Tithe and Offerings:
1. In Person.
2. Mail: PO Box 25563, Winston-Salem, NC 27114
3. Online Giving: www.wsfirstsda.org. Click on "Give."
4. Church Drop Box. Located at the church entrance on the Family
Life Center side of the building.

Where Could I Go But to the Lord?


